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14th June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Our School Council would like to hold a Pyjama Day on Friday 1st July 2022 to raise money for Hales 
Valley Trust’s chosen charities. Amelia, Charlie, Liam and Evie, who represent Hurst Hill on the Trust 
School Council, have worked with the other schools in our Trust and carried out a pupil survey to 
decide upon the charities.  

Money raised from all 5 schools will be divided equally between: 

Local charity – Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

National charity – Cancer Research 

Global charity – Save the Children 

On this day, pupils can wear their pyjama’s for £1, payment is to be made via parentmail.  If you do 
not wish to pay the £1, please send your child in their uniform. 

If your child is choosing to wear pyjama’s on this day, please can you ensure that if is it their PE or 
swimming day that their pyjamas and shoes are suitable for doing both indoor and outdoor PE and 
for getting changed at swimming. 

There will also be some heart shapes drawn near the school front entrance on the floor on this day. 
Linking with our school value of ‘Caring’, we welcome contributions to fill it with £1 coins! Any 
money raised from this will also go to the charities listed above. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs J Waterfield and Hurst Hill School Council 
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